
 

 
 

 

TO: Members of the Waste Management Steering Committee  
 
FROM: W.H. Jackson, Director of Utility Services 
 
MEETING DATE: June 24, 2013 
 
SUBJECT: Report WMC13-012 
 Technical Standards and Safety Authority Inspection of 

Peterborough County/City Waste Management Facility 
 

PURPOSE 

A report to provide information on an inspection of the Peterborough County/City Waste 
Management Facility (the “Landfill”) undertaken by a representative of the Technical 
Standards and Safety Authority (“TSSA”). 

RECOMMENDATION  

That the Waste Management Committee endorse the recommendation as outlined in 
Report WMC13-012 dated June 24, 2013, of the Director of Utility Services as follows: 
 
That Report WMC13-012 dated June 24, 2013 providing information on an inspection of 
the Peterborough County/City Waste Management Facility undertaken by a 
representative of the Technical Standards and Safety Authority be received for 
information. 

BUDGET AND FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

There are no budget or financial implications to receiving this report for information.  A 
further report will be submitted indicating costs associated with undertaking the 
requirements of TSSA. 
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BACKGROUND 

An unscheduled inspection of the Landfill site was completed by a representative of 
TSSA on May 29, 2013.  The resultant inspection report (No. 4490043) is attached as 
Appendix A.  
 
The first 6 pages of the report detail 13 Orders that must be complied with.  The 
following 5 pages provide a summary of the actual inspection procedure while the last 4 
pages are copies of various forms to be used when clearing the Orders.   
 
It is important to note the inspection report states “…no immediate hazards were 
identified during inspection of the facility conducted on May 28, 2013.” 
 
Next Steps   
 
The consultant for the Landfill has been requested to review the Orders and provide 
guidance on the next steps necessary for resolution.  To satisfy some of the Orders will 
require submission of supporting documents.  To satisfy others will require upgrades to 
existing facilities.   
 
Upon completion of the consultant’s task, staff will be in a better position to estimate 
required work and costs.  It is expected that this information will be available for 
submission to the September meeting of the Waste Management Committee.   
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
W. H. Jackson 
Director, Utility Services 
 
Contact Name: 
 
W. H. Jackson 
Director, Utility Services 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext 1894 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-876-4621 
E-Mail: wjackson@peterborough.ca 
 
Attachment: 
Appendix A – Technical Standards and Safety Authority Inspection Report completed 

May 29, 2013. 
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